
A Status Update of our Area’s Permanent Endowment Fund. 

Harvey Area Community Foundation 

• Total Assets (as of 12/31/2022): 

$200,692 

• Total Gifts to the Foundation in 2022:  

$300 

• Total Grants Awarded in 2022:  4 

grants totaling $8,920 

• Total Grants Awarded since 2008: 70 

grants totaling $95,775 

Harvey Area Community Foundation 

c/o North Dakota Community Foundation 

PO Box 387 

Bismarck, ND  58502-0387 

Dear Friends,  
Each year we send this report out to share the 
good news of our community foundation and 
keep you up-to-date on its work.  

Our foundation is here to help improve our 
community. We want to continue growing it, so 
that we can have a greater impact on the 
projects and programs that we value. As it 
stands now, we receive larger requests then we 
have the dollars for.  

Please take a look at our web page which lists 
the last few years of grants. Or ask us for a 
complete list. The fund is invested in North 
Dakota with North Dakota companies (like 
Bremer), and the annual revenue is spun off to 
help fund important community programs and 
programs. Our local committee annually reviews 
the grant applications and recommends grant 
awards - ask us if you have any questions about 
the process! 

Thank you to those who have supported this 
foundation over the years - together we are 
doing great things in Harvey! 

 Community Foundation Advisory Committee 

   Karen Nordby  Steve Wangen 
   Beth Huseth  Kim Moen 
   Jason Schneider Ann Adams 
   Colette Hertz  Amber Ziegler 
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Harvey Area Community Foundation’s 

$8,920 Awarded in 2022 

The Harvey Area Community Foundation’s 
Advisory Committee awarded a total of $8,920 to 
the following organizations and projects in 2022: 

• Harvey Ambulance Service:  $3,550 for a 
permanent generator for the Harvey 
Ambulance Service and the Central Dakota 
Food Pantry 

• Central Cinema 
Theater:  $2,500 for 
the Central Cinema 
sound project 

• HWC Booster Club:  
$2,500 for a football 
field paint sprayer 

• Harvey Public 
Schools:  $370 for an Arts Printing Unit 

Grants are usually awarded once a year.  
Applications are available online at 
www.NDCF.net/Harvey and are due by 
September 30.  

 

To: Local Postal Customer 
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The Harvey Kiwanis Club installed this toddler playset 
in Centennial Park last year, thanks in part to grants 
from the Harvey Area Community Foundation, the 
Anamoose Area Community Foundation, and the 
North Dakota Community Foundation’s Statewide 
Greatest Needs Fund. Great addition for young 
families to utilize! 



The Harvey Area Community Foundation is a component fund of the North 
Dakota Community Foundation (NDCF).  Established in 1976, NDCF provides 
charitable giving and fiduciary services like donor gift planning, bequest planning, 
the ability to accept stock transfers, and an annual audit. For more information 
about NDCF or the Harvey fund, contact Kara Geiger, NDCF Development 
Director at 701-222-8349 or Kara@NDCF.net. 

Harvey Area Community Foundation Annual Update, June 2023 

“What a man does for himself 
dies with him.  What he does 
for his community lives long 

after he is gone.” 
 

- Theodore Roosevelt 

Questions or want more information? 

Harvey Area Community Foundation 
Attn:  Karen Nordby, Chair 
120 W 8th Street, Harvey, ND  58341 

 

701-324-2000 |   Harvey@NDCF.net  

www.NDCF.net/Harvey 

There are over 69 local 
community foundations 
in North Dakota, some 
that started over three 
decades ago and others 
that started last year.   

The larger these 
permanent endowment 
funds grow, the more 
earnings are available for 
grants every year.  Some 
funds award over 
$40,000 in grants every 
year!  

Can you help us grow 
our fund so that we can 
better support the 
programs and projects 
that make Harvey great?  Consider setting up a 
recurring gift online or send a check to our 
address below. 

Other ways to give include: 

• Donate stock 

• Take advantage of the IRA Charitable 
Rollover -  your donation (directly from your 
IRA account to our fund) counts as your 
Required Minimum Distribution, but you 
can avoid taxes on it! 

• Give memorial gifts to our fund in honor of 
family members and friends. 

• Donate agricultural commodities!  Just 
instruct your elevator or broker to donate a 
certain number of bushels or head of 
livestock to the North Dakota Community 
Foundation (for the Harvey fund).  If you 
donate the commodity BEFORE it is sold, 
you don’t have to count the sale as income 
AND you can deduct the cost of 
production. 

If you’d like to have a 
confidential conversation 
about these or other 
charitable-giving options, 
feel free to contact Kara 
Geiger from our partner, 
the North Dakota 
Community Foundation, 
at 701-222-8349 or 
Kara@NDCF.net  

What is Our Potential? 


